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HUNT INDUSTRIES MAR 9 1973
1401 ELM

DALLASN, TEXARS 70202
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March 7, 1973

0il and Gas Conservation Commission
Department of Natural Resources
Room 237

Columbine Building

1845 Sherman Street

Denver, Colorado 80203

ATTENTION: Mr. D. V. Rogers
Director
Gentlemen:
In accordance with your letter of February 15, 1973, we
have elected to execute an individual well bond to cover the
drilling of the J. Keller #1 well. The fully executed $5,000

single well bond is enclosed herewith.

Please acknowledge your receipt and acceptance of this
bond,

Yours very truly,

HUNT INDUSTRIES

Robert H. McDonald
RHMcD:ch

Enclosure

MARCH (9, 1973

Gentlemen: We are in receipt of your $5,000 bond covering the J Keller well
25-1N-93 W, Rio Blanco, Coloradc, for which we thank you.

Your $10,000 bond sent in Feb. 15, 1973 is on file. If you wish to keep
a blanket bond on file it will be $30,000....if you wish us to return same,

please advise.
0il and Gas Conservation Commission
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